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Subject 

Authorize the General Manager to amend an existing agreement with Spectrum 
Communications, for internet services, increasing the contract amount by $26,000 for a 
total amount not to exceed $108,037. 
 
Executive Summary 

On April 2, 2020, the Board of Water Commissioners authorized the execution of a three-
year agreement with Spectrum Communications, to purchase internet services for the 
Long Beach Water Department, in an amount not to exceed $82,037.   
 
The term of the contract is from April 2020 through April 2023.  Due to current 
expenditures, an increase to the contract amount by $26,000 is necessary to fulfill the 
obligations of this contract. 
 
Recommendation 

Authorize the General Manager to amend an existing agreement with Spectrum 
Communications, for internet services, increasing the contract amount by $26,000 for a 
total amount not to exceed $108,037. 
 
Fiscal Impact:  The costs are included in the Water Fund Budget and financial 
projections.  
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